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Moorside supports Wood Street
Mission.

We really need your help to give local
children from struggling families a
happy and memorable Christmas.  

Families across Manchester and
Salford visit Wood Street Mission to
choose gifts for their children from a
selection they are donated by
supporters, such as ourselves.  

Wood Street are accepting Christmas
donations until Friday 8th December
2023 or you can drop off a gift at our
collection point and we will deliver the
donations to Wood Street Mission.

https://www.woodstreetmission.org.uk/our-projects/christmas/

